CHAPLAIN REPORTING SYSTEM

Information entered below Concerning a New Chaplain Reporting system
introduced by our current National Chaplain Peter Hook. Note the details below:

New Reporting System for Chaplains
We now have an online reporting system for Chaplains across the nation.
Simply entering this http://vfwchaplain.puptent1.org/ and it will take you
directly to the report. VFW Chaplains are encouraged to report their
activity at the beginning of each month using this new reporting system.
Once you submit your report you will receive an email that lists all the data
that you submitted. That email can then be forwarded to you State Chaplain
or Department if your state has a reporting system in place.

Again, to submit your Chaplain's Report please use this link
http://vfwchaplain.puptentl.org/ and provide as much detailed
information as possible. The information you post will go directly to a
database which the National Chaplain can access. Don't forget to hit
SUBMIT at the bottom of the form.

The new Chaplain's Report can also be accessed by going to vfwpahq.org.
Once there, go to District/Post Tools and you will see Chaplain's Guide. The
link is on my Chaplain's Page in the second paragraph next to my picture.

National Chaplain Peter Hook



